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Veterans Memorial Community Meeting 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels is inviting the public to participate in a community meeting 

regarding a possible Veterans Memorial project as part of the potential 2019 Bond Program.  The meeting will be 

held on Thursday, September 6th, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., at the New Braunfels Public Library, 700 E. 

Common Street.   

City Council recently approved the preliminary engineering contracts for multiple proposed 2019 Bond 

Program projects, including the Veterans Memorial. The preliminary design contract for the potential project was 

awarded to Luck Design Team. The preliminary design will assist the City Council in identifying project feasibility 

for the proposed 2019 Bond Program.  

This first meeting will provide the community with an opportunity to review options for the Veterans 

Memorial. All interested individuals, organizations and businesses from New Braunfels are encouraged to attend, 

learn about the potential project, and offer input.  

For details on this and other potential 2019 Bond Program projects,  visit www.nbtexas.org/Bond2019. 
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